
 

 

Relevant Information 
Medellin, March 8, 2019 

 

 
In relation to the publication made by the web site "www.las2orillas.co", on March 
7th 2019, where the progress of the Ituango hydroelectric project was reported 
indicating: "tranquility for Hidroituango on the issue of insurance policies", we state 
that to date there is no pronouncement of the insurer on the coverage of the loss 
due to the collapse of the ADG (Auxiliary Deviation Gallery), under the policy All Risk 
Construction and Assembly of the Ituango project. 
 
The management of the contingency continues with the exchange of information 
and analysis, visits to the project, among others, trying to advance in order to obtain 
in a few months an official pronouncement on that respect. Additionally, the sum 
that arises does not correspond to reality, the amount of the loss is in the process of 
adjustment. 
 
 

 
 
 
 


